
See what we had going on in
May

Learn more about us by
visiting our website at

www.bgchr.org

Our 2018 cards (good through
December) are for sale on our
website, in our Simms office and
at many of our Clubs. It's a great
deal for a reduced price of $5 and
the proceeds benefit our kids!

Donate Here

Important Dates:
May 28 Memorial Day - Clubs closed
June 2 Big Night "Superheroes" fundraiser @ Hotel Madison
June 7 Last day for County School Year Clubs
June 8 Last day for City School Year Clubs
June 11-15 No Clubs
June 11 & 12 All staff training @ Simms 8-4
June 18-August 10 Summer Camp @ Plains, River Bend, South River and
Simms (7- a.m. - 6 p.m. M-F) Teen Center (12 p.m. - 6 p.m. M-F)
July 4 ​Closed

Geo Bonilla, BGCHR's Director of Operations, was recognized at BGCA
National Conference for being a 2017 Maytag Dependable Leader.

http://www.bgchr.org/civicrm/contribute/transact?reset=1&id=1


Our last FEED (Family Engagement and Enrichment Dinner) of the school
year was held on May 17 and was catered by Mashita Food Truck.

Thanks to our United Way "Day of Caring" volunteers, Lowes, we now
have a garden at our Simms site for the third consecutive year.

Simms' members had a busy month doing mosaics with Oasis Gallery
volunteers and enjoying computers donated by Nexus Services.

Stone Spring members enjoy their technology time
​ and posing for a group photo



South River Club members have fun making marshmallow and toothpick
structures and having a water balloon toss.

Spotswood members say goodbye to staff member Anna and made thank
you cards for our donors.

Elkton Club members are shown below having snack and in power hour.
Executive Director, Lori Kizner practices her corn hole skills with

​Christian Shifflett.



Members of our Teen Center went to UVA with teens from other Virginia
BGC for a field day and baseball game on May 12.

 ​

https://www.facebook.com/BGCHR/


Our new website is here!

Lori Kizner, Executive Director lkizner@bgchr.org

GREAT FUTURES START HERE!

http://www.bgchr.org

